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CPE April Courses: A Few Spaces Left [1]

March 19, 2013 by normandy.roden [2]

Check out the CPE website [3] for information on our new courses scheduled for Wed, April 
10 (GASB Updates; Emotional Intelligence; Fiscal Roles in Financial Systems and Reporting). 
And -- if you haven't taken them before -- do consider the repeated courses on Tue, April 16 
(Understanding Internal Controls; Cash Controls). Note: The OUC's CPE Program continues 
to achieve a virtually 100% satisfaction rating from participants. This is one of the reasons the 
program won a CU Shared Practices (CUSP) award in Fiscal Year 2012. CUSP is a 
recognition program with a focus on sharing creative ideas and best practices: for more 
information, see the CUSP website at www.cu.edu/controller/initiatives/cusp/ [4].
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